
Banquet Results

The PLC Health Clinic 7th Annual Medical Banquet was held in March
and we were overwhelmed with the response and encouragement of
the Van Wert community.  Guest Speaker Dr. Steve Hammond brought
much-needed truth and insight concerning our non-negotiable, pro-life
stance and Executive Director Jody Wannemacher shared exciting news
about our vision to expand PLCHC services to offer maternity housing.
Our budget goal for the banquet was $78,000, and we are pleased to
announce that through the generosity of our supporters, the amount
raised was $110,000!  That gives us seed money toward our new
endeavor!  We thank LifeHouse Church for hosting us, Lock 16 Catering,
and the many volunteers who made the event go smoothly.  We
especially thank our Banquet Sponsors: Strategence Capital, Edward
Jones, Sealscott CPA, Cooper Farms and Van Wert Health. We
continue to be in awe of how God works through His people.

We are thrilled to announce that after a 6 year hiaitus our B.L.U.E. program has returned to the
PLC Health Clinic and back into the local schools.  The program is the same concept as our
P.I.N.K. program for middle school girls with a unique spin on each topic to accommodate the
boys!  Help us welcome Kannen Wannemacher to our PLCHC family - he is our new Male Teen
Services and B.L.U.E. Coordinator. Kannen also runs the Van Wert Middle School program for
Youth for Christ as well as being the Youth Coordinator for the CHURCH in Van Wert.  Kannen
is excited to head up the program and bring it back to life.  He says, "I look forward to
working with the kids and helping guide and mentor so many amazing boys to help them one
day become great men."   

Bringing Back B.L.U.E.
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Dr. Steve Hammond speaks to a receptive audience

Executive Director, Jody Wannemacher, unveils
the vision of maternity housing

PLC Board Members

The PLCHC Board recently said goodbye to Annette Hoverman, whose service and
dedication to the PLCHC was appreciated and will be missed.   We welcome two new
board members, Kelly Keysor and Pastor David To.  Kelly Keysor was our Teen Service
Coordinator for several years and has continued to be a PLC volunteer, supporter and
encourager.  She and her husband, Mike, attend church at LifeHouse.  They have two
adult children, Jacob & Delaney.  Pastor David To has been the lead pastor of Trinity
and North Union UMC for nearly 2 years now.  His passion centers around the gospel,
making disciples, and being a loving Biblical community together.  He is married to wife,
Ruth, and enjoys running, sports, and good food.  We thank Kelly and Pastor Dave for
joining our PLC family and look forward to working together with them.
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I want to help

Please fill out and return to the PLCHC to donate:

-I would like to donate $____ toward the Langdyn House Project

-Fellowship of Giving: 1 day ($900)__ 2 days ($1,800)__ 1 week ($3,600)__

-Light for Life $10 per month__ $20 per month__ $120 one-time gift__

Your name(s):________________________________________

Address:___________________________________________

Phone:________________  Email:________________________

fill this out to
help us help

others

Mother's Day Card Remember Mom (or your special loved one) and honor LIFE!  For a donation of any
size, we will send a special hand-crafted card to honor or remember your special
person.  Plus, we will recognize them in our newsletter!  Please return this form and
your donation to the PLCHC or email us at plc1@embarqmail.com.  Submission
deadline is Monday, April 25th.

PLEASE PRINT:
Donation by (your name and phone number):

_____In honor of (living) Full name, address and zip code of recipient: 

OR

_____In memory of (deceased) Name:
Send a memorial card to: Full name, address and zip code:



 


